
Logic graduate student day at the BLC conference 
 
 

 
Dear all, 
 
The British Logic Colloquium PhD Day will be held on September 1st 2021, as part of the BLC Annual 
Meeting. This year it is hosted by Durham University, and will take place online on Zoom, during UK 
working hours (BST/UTC+1). 
 
We invite PhD students to register to speak. Any topic in logic is welcome, including but not limited 
to logic in mathematics, philosophy, computer science, and linguistics. There will be two kinds of 
talks: 
A. 30 minute research talks. 
B. 5 minute introductory talks. 
 
The 5 minute talks are a chance to introduce yourself and your project. We especially encourage 
students in the early stages of their PhD to give a short talk - there will be plenty of slots! 
 
The 30 minute research talks will be first, followed later by the 5 minute introductory talks. 
 
If you are interested in giving a talk, please email blcphdday2021@gmail.com, including your name, 
affiliation, talk title, and abstract (not compulsory for short talks). 
 
If you are interested in attending as an audience member, please fill out this form 
https://forms.gle/vEqYW4YN9Dg9yaH16 
 
For any further information, please email blcphdday2021@gmail.com 
 
 
 
Looking forward to seeing you there virtually, 
Luke, Giovanni, & Ned 
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